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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

TO: Interested Persons

FROM: Jenny Newman N
Unit Chief, TMD

DATE: October 16, 2012

SUBJECT:  Notice of Change of Date of Public Hearing for a Proposed Amendment to the
Water Quality Control Plan for the Los Angeles Region (Basin Plan) to
incorporate a Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) for Algae, Eutrophic
Conditions, and Nutrients in the Ventura River, Including the Estuary, and its
Tributaries

The date of the public hearing at which the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
(Regional Board) will consider adoption of a proposed amendment to the Basin Plan to
incorporate a TMDL for Algae, Eutrophic Conditions, and Nutrients in the Ventura River,
Including the Estuary, and its Tributaries has been changed from November 8, 2012 to
December 6, 2012. The hearing will take place on:

Date: December 6, 2012

Time: 5:00 a.m.

Place: City of Simi Valley Council Chambers
2929 Tapo Canyon Road
Simi Valley, CA 93063

The deadline to submit written comments remains the same. Written comments were required
to be received by the Regional Board no later than 5:00 p.m. on September 4, 2012.

Please check the Regional Board's website (www.waterboards.ca.qgov/losangeles/) for the most
up-to-date public hearing location as it is subject to change.

For additional information please contact me at (213) 576-6691 or
[newman@uwaterboards.ca.gov.
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